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Introduction: Top predators occupying high trophic levels in food web, play an important 
role in ecosystems and are the target of major industrial fishery excluding marine 
mammals. The importance of top predators in Mediterranean ecosystems is clarified using 
food web models. The models also show that top predators have a structuring role in food 
webs in terms of keystone indices. Thus, understanding the trophodynamics of marine top 
predators is important to determine the impacts of anthropogenic and climate. This study 
presents information on top predators in Northeastern Mediterranean by using trophic 
mass-balance model (Ecopath). 

Material and Methods: Ecopath model representing a specific period (2009-2013) of the 
Mersin Bay ecosystem was set up using Ecopath with Ecosim (EwE) software version 6.5. 
Forty-eight functional groups were defined. The model uses a set of linear equations to 
describe trophic interactions among functional groups, and provides a static snapshot of the 
ecosystem’s food web. The topology of networks or interactions were regulated by the 
energy balance in the trophic energy flow constituted by feeding relationships of the 
functional groups. 

Results and Discussion: The main flows in the food web included between trophic level 
(TL) I and IV. At the functional group level, the TLs of top predators which is equal or 
greater than IV were found as TL=4.22 for “large pelagic fishes”, TL=4.17 for 
anglerfishes, TL=4.16 for Dolphins, TL=4.13 for “medium pelagic fishes”, TL=4.11 for 
Saurida undosquamis (juvenile), TL=4.09 for Saurida undosquamis (adult), TL=4.08 for 
“large discarded demersal fishes”, TL=4.07 for pufferfish and TL=4.05 for Merluccius 
merluccius. Moreover, Dolphins were found keystone species. This was similar with other 
Mediterranean ecosystems. 
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